
Telephone PA 3 -4476 

WCHF... 1150 on every radio 

Chippewa Falls Broadcasting Co., Inc. 
Box 41 
CHIPPEWA FALLS, WISCONSIN 
108 BRIDGE STREET 

November 4, 1955 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 
1420 Columbia Drive, N.E. 
Albuquerque, New Mexico. 

Dear Sir:: 

May I apologize for the delay in sending you 
a verification report on WCHF transmission, of 
March 7, 1955. Since the station changed hands 
in July of this year, it is very likely that your 
original report was mislaid. 

In checking back over our transmitter and program 
logs, I find that your reception report of March 7, 
is correct. 

We are always happy to hear from DX'ers, throughout 
the country and we hope to hear frow you again, when 
WCHF makes transmission checks. 

Sincerely yours, 

e m Stevens, 
Manager 

KS:ms 


